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11th November 2021
Dear Parents / Carers,
YEAR 6 – BRIGHTON VISIT– TUESDAY 23rd NOVEMBER
Regrettably, we need to inform you that our visit to the Amex Stadium for the numeracy day on Tuesday 16th November has now been cancelled.  Unfortunately, due to restrictions at the Amex stadium, we will not be able to have the most exciting parts of the day such as the stadium tour.  Therefore, we have decided to cancel this visit as it is not fit for purpose.  

We were determined to ensure the children have a memorable trip. Therefore, we are delighted to inform you that we have arranged an alternative visit to Brighton on Tuesday 23rd November, visiting the British Airways i360, taking a flight to observe the sights of the city.  They will then stroll along the seafront to the fishing museum, the pier and finish by having some chips on the beach.
We will be travelling by train to Brighton from Burgess Hill station; therefore, parents/carers will need to bring the children to the Queens Crescent  Car Park, next to the station at 9:00 am for registration.  We aim to be back in Burgess Hill by 2:30 and will walk from the station back to school in time for usual pick up.

Children must wear school uniform, but with trainers, and bring a packed lunch with their school water bottle in a disposable bag (no lunch boxes). They must also bring a waterproof coat. If you have ordered a hot meal for your child on this day, please contact Chartwells direct who will either re-credit your account or change the meal to another date.   If your child has free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided on the day.  

Fortuntately, the cost of this trip will be less; therefore, excess funds will be held on your child’s account for future trips. 
In order for us to make all the necessary arrangements, pleade return the slip below by by Wednesday 17th November.  

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Teachers

Please complete and return to the school office, via the class teacher Wednesday 17th November.
YEAR 6 VISIT – BRIGHTON VISIT – TUESDAY 23rd NOVEMBER 2021
I give permission for my child…………………………………………………..Class……………………. to go on the visit to Brighton, which will include a flight on the British Airways i360, on Tuesday 23rd November 2021.

Please tick below as appropriate; 
· I understand that I need to bring my child to the Queens Crescent Car Park next to Burgess Hill station at 9:00am
· I would prefer that my child did not have chips due to dietary or allergy requirements. 

Signed..................................................................(Parent/Carer) Date  …………………………….………
Learning and achieving together    
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